
Thank you for your request for information dated 7 March 2017.    

 

You have requested a copy of a review into the coroner’s officer functions in West Yorkshire.   Please 

accept my apologies for the delay in responding to you - this was due to an administrative 

oversight.    I can confirm that the information you requested was not held by the Office of the Police 

and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) and this email constitutes a refusal under the Freedom of 

Information Act.    

 

I understand that you have also made a request, under the FOI Act, from West Yorkshire Police and 

this is presently being dealt with. 

 


